
John Doe 

123 Main Street 

Townsville, ST 12345 

Email: johndoe@email.com 

Phone: (123) 456-7890 

Date: October 10, 2023 

City Council 

456 City Hall 

Townsville, ST 12345 

Dear City Council, 

I am writing to formally express my concern regarding the ongoing traffic congestion in our 

community, particularly along Main Street and Elm Avenue. This issue has been exacerbated by 

improper vehicle use, including parking in prohibited areas and blocking designated lanes. 

The traffic jams have become increasingly problematic, causing delays for commuters and 

posing safety risks for pedestrians. I urge the council to consider implementing stricter 

enforcement of parking regulations and to explore other solutions to alleviate the congestion. 

Thank you for your attention to this pressing issue. I look forward to your prompt response and 

action. 

Sincerely, 

John Doe 


